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May 28, 2019 

 

Dr. Wanda M. Williams 

Assistant Professor - Rutgers School of Nursing |Camden 

Via Email 

 

Dear Dr. Williams, 

 

Thank you so much for your contributions to Women of the Dream’s 

programs and activities this school year, 2018-19: your classroom 

presentation to our 9th grade mentor group on reproductive health care 

at Creative Arts Morgan Village Academy in Camden, your 

presentation on nursing as a career at our annual STEM conference on 

the campus of Drexel University on May 2nd, and your presentation to 

students on nursing as a career at Charles Brimm Medical Arts High 

School in Camden.  Additionally, we greatly appreciate your individual 

mentoring to prospective nursing students at all of our partner schools 

in Camden.   

 

Women of the Dream’s accomplishments are attributed to great 

volunteers like yourself, and we are extremely grateful for all that you 

do to enhance the lives of the girls in our program.   

 

Once again, thanks for a great school year!  We look forward to your 

participation next school year.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 
Leslie A. Morris 

Founder & CEO 
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